
SR-26 (Newberry Road) 

Public Information Meeting 

Thursday 

July 12, 2018 

Open House 

4:30—6:30 PM 

No Presentation 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) welcomes you to the public information 

meeting for the proposed improvements regarding SR-26 (Newberry Road) from NW 44th 

Street to SW 38th Street.  Financial Project ID:  441046-1, in Gainesville, Florida. 

The FDOT is proposing to restripe this section of roadway and remove all on-street park-

ing to allow for bike lanes in both directions. 

GET INVOLVED 

The FDOT remains committed to working with all 

project stakeholders.  No final decision will be 

made until we hear your comments.  There are 

many ways to provide comments: 

• Complete a comment form and drop it in the  comment 

box provided at tonight’s meeting. 

• Mail or email your comments to the Project  Manager at the 

address provided on the back of this handout. 

All comments received postmarked on or before July 23, 2018, will 

be included in the Public Meeting record. 

Location: 
FL Dept. of Agriculture & Consumer Services 

The Doyle Conner Building 
1911 SW 34th Street, Gainesville, FL  32608 

Estimated Parking Spaces Removed Estimated Construction Cost 

109 Spaces $ 375,000 



Existing Typical 

Proposed Typical 

For Additional Information Contact: 
Amanda Farnell, Project Manager 

1109 S. Marion Avenue 
Lake City, Florida 32025 

Phone:  (386) 961-7431 or (800) 749-2967 
Email:  Amanda.farnell@dot.state.fl.us 

Public participation is sought 

without regard to race, color, 

religion, sex, age, national 

origin, disability or  family     

status. 

To view tonight’s materials online, visit our website: 

http://nflroads.com/sr26 
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